
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

June 9, 2023 
 

Daniel C Goldner, Chairman  
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission  
21 South Fruit Street  
Concord, NH 03301-2429  
 
Re: DE 23-002, UNITIL ENERGY SYSTEMS, INC., Proposed Purchase of 
Receivables Program 
 
CPCNH Petition to Intervene 

Dear Chair Goldner,  

 Attached for filing, please find the Community Power Coalition of New 
Hampshire’s Testimony in this matter.  

Pursuant to current PUC policy this is only being filed electronically. 

If you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to contact me.  Thank you. 

Yours truly,  

 
Chair, CPCNH, (603) 448-5899, Clifton.Below@CPCNH.org  

c/o Sustanability Director 
Town of Hanover, 

41 S Main Street  
Hanover, NH 03755\ 

P.O. 840 
Concord, NH 03302 

www.cpch.org 
www.CommunityPowerNH.gov 
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